
 

               

 

           
 

 

The Kids at #134 Holiday Programme 

are seeking a Supervisor to join the 

team. 
 

 

 

The Kids at #134 offers a unique and fun holiday programme as part of the Birkdale Beach 

Haven Community Project. Our programme aims to enrich children, aged 5 – 13 years old by 

offering unique, fun and exciting experiences in a safe and secure environment. 

 

The Birkdale Beach Haven Community Project offers a unique school holiday programme 

where our aim is to provide a safe and stimulating programme, which caters to the age, 

gender and cultural background of all children. We understand it’s holidays so we ensure that 

this is a fun programme where we support child-led play!   

 

We are looking for someone to join a fun, dynamic team of people who are here to support 

our Tamariki to have the best school holidays we can possible give them. You will need to be 

over 20 years old and have some experience working with kids. You must be motivated and 

able to work in a leadership role, be able to follow instruction and have a good ability to 

communicate. A must for this role is having the ability to have fun!  

 

This role is only during the school holidays so it would be potentially perfect for a student 

teacher, learning support assistant or teacher aide.  

 

If you have the skills and a great attitude for this job then please email your CV and contact 

details (and any other supporting material) to carla@birkdalebeachhaven.org.nz  

 

Applications close at 3pm, Friday 28th May, 2021 
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